Bonneville Fuels Corporation
A Subsidiary of Bonneville Pacific Corporation

October 6, 1993

United States Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management

Carlsbad Resource Area

P. O. Box 1778

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Re: Sundry and Completion report for NM~-13624 Avalon Federal #1
Dear Sirs:

Enclosed find 4 copies of our completion report and 5 copies of the
sundry notice for the recompletion of the Avalon Federal #1 well.
Our "notice of intent" sundry proposed the dual completion of this
well with the Morrow producing zone. The Morrow production is now
isolated behind a packer and we intend to produce the Atoka zone
for 90 days before considering a dual completion for this well.
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Your speedy attention to the approval of these reports would be
very helpful.

If you have any questions about this submittal please call me at
the phone number listed below.

Sincerely yours

EiSNEVILLE FUELS CORPORATION

Doris Maly
Engineering Teghnician

srvation Division

ccC:

Nofﬁ'Woods‘

1660 Lincoln / Suite 1800 / Denver, Colorado 80264 / 303-863-1555 / Facsimile 303-863-1558



